Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
64B8-10.003
Costs of Reproducing Medical Records
Notice of Additional Hearing

The Board of Medicine hereby gives notice of an additional hearing on Rule 64B8-10.003, F.A.C., to be held before the Rules/Legislative Committee of the Board, on Thursday, June 5, 2014, at 12:00 Noon, or as soon thereafter as can be heard, at the Tampa Airport Marriott, 4200 George J. Bean Parkway, Tampa, Florida 33607. The Board took public testimony on this rule at public hearings held on August 2, 2013, and October 3, 2013, and considered the testimony from the public hearings at the hearing held on December 6, 2013. The Committee reviewed and approved changes authorized by the Board at the December rule hearing and approved a Notice of Change at its meeting held on February 6, 2014. There remained some inconsistency with regard to the approved changes and the existing language and the Committee reconsidered the language at its hearing held on April 3, 2014. The Committee authorized revised language to the rule and will consider the revised draft at the meeting to be held on June 5th. The rule amendment was originally published in Vol. 39, No. 95, of the May 15, 2013, issue of the Florida Administrative Register (FAR).

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Allison M. Dudley, J.D., Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253
Any person requiring a special accommodation at this hearing because of a disability or physical impairment should contact the Board’s Executive Director at least five calendar days prior to the hearing.  If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Board office using the Florida Dual Party Relay System which can be reached at 1(800)955-8770 (Voice) and 1(800)955-8771 (TDD).
